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Thursday, 19 August 2021 
 
Dear Parents and students, 
 
Due to ongoing concerns about community transmission, stay-at-home rules in place 
for regional NSW will be extended until at least 12:01am 28th August. This means 
that NSW schools continue to operate under current restrictions at least until 
Saturday 28 August. We will continue learning from home next week. Students were 
given enough work in their packs for next week. If there re any problems please ring 
the school. 
 
Staff will meet next Monday to plan some fun activities that all students will be able 
to participate in, so stay tunes to our Facebook page to see what these might be. 
 
 
Stay safe, stay strong 
 
Sharyn Pidgeon-Principal 
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